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MEETINGS 

 
The next regular meeting will be held on 
Thursday, September 15, 2011 at the K of 
C Hall, starting at 7:30 PM.  Lunch will be 
served after the meeting.   
 
The next building committee meeting will 
be on Thursday, September 1, 2011 at 7:00 
PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 

 

The next Ladies Auxiliary meeting will be 
on Oct. 20, 2011 at 7:30 PM in the 
basement of the KC Hall.  Desserts for 
Auxiliary Oct. 20 meeting: Sandy Tidd, 
Barb Ronchetto, Joan Wilmas, Sharon 
Scully.  Welcome to new members Millie 
Craig and Nancy Sullivan.  Oct. 7 fish fry.  
50/50 Workers:  Mary Vogel and Carol 
Prinster.  Cake Servers: Sandy Tidd, Rita 
Meyers, JoAnn Schoenherr and Mary 
Dierkes. 
The collection for this meeting will be for 
the Ronald McDonald House, paper 
products, toiletries, pens, scotch tape, 
stationery, laundry detergent, bleach, plug-
in air fresheners, Kleenex, toilet paper. 
 The attendance prize of $10 was won by 
Mary Vogel.  Rita Meyers won the 50/50 
drawing of $23. 

 

CONDOLENCES 
 

Our condolences are extended to the 
families of Brother Knights Joe Gryzmala 
whose brother-in-law died, James 
Koechner whose brother died. 

 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

 

Still members who haven’t paid their dues.  
If you have moved, changed phone number 
or e-mail address, would you please send 
any changes to me Ron Gardiner 109 
Courtfield, O’Fallon, MO 63366-4393, 
FS2269@mac.com  and also Kevin at 
www.thecompass2269.com. 

 

  

 COUNCIL OFFICERS 

 
Grand Knight: Kevin Hudnut…………...978-3639 
Chaplain: Rev. Eugene Bendel……..…240-3721 
Dep Grand Knight: Thomas Blethroad..294-1790 
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 

E-mail FS2269@mac.com 
Chancellor: Henry Prinster……….........272-4768 
Recorder: Juan Ante……………....314-313-5826 
Advocate: Rich Fetsch….…..................278-1483 
Warden: Nick Bizelli………….………….661-5530 
Treasurer: Tracy Hakenewerth………...272-4818 
Inside Guard: Mark Bellanca…………...240-7141 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas…......................240-5239 
Trustees:  William Wolf………………….272-3154 
 Bill Schwendeman…………..240-4672 
 Vince Scully………………….978-8668 
Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
 E-mail  ralph.barrale@kofc.org  
 

HOME ASSOCIATION 
OFFICERS 

 

President: Jerry Schnyder….................272-8153 
Vice President: John Prinster..…………240-0240 
Treasurer: Michael Catalfano……..314-750-1436  
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Robert Crangle……….…...240-3441 

 

LADIES AUXILIARY 
 
President: Sharon Scully…………….…978-8668 
Vice President: Carol Sell………………939-5423 
Treasurer: Maribeth Huddleston……….928-2292 
Secretary: JoAnn Schoenherr………….978-3347 
Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Stella Riechmann……………240-8462 
Trustees: Bonnie Molitor………..………281-2207
 Carol Joseph…………………240-8841 

Rita Thornhill….…….………. 978-3295  

 

ACTIVITIES 
 
Home Association Meeting     Sep. 1, 2011 
Charity Meeting      Sep. 12, 2011 
Regular Meeting                    Sep. 15, 2011 
Adopt-a-Street cleanup     Sep. 17, 2011 

 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 

Brother Gary Sestak was not present and 
missed the $70.00 attendance prize.   
 
Brother Bill Wolf won the $17.00 50/50. 
 
 

 

 

NO FISH FRY IN 

SEPTEMBER 

CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT 

 
 
The Council celebrated 20 years of the 
Classic at Warrenton Golf Course on 
Friday August 12.   In spite of a one hour 
rain delay (first rain in the history of the 
tournament), 144 golfers enjoyed 
delightful weather following the weeks of 
sweltering heat.   Over 30 Knights as well 
as several Ladies Auxiliary members 
enjoyed supporting the Council’s effort to 
raise fund for charity.  This year’s 
proceeds total approximately $ 10,400.   
The co-chairs, Dennis Maher, Rich 
Schmersahl, and Ron Schwane wish to 
thank all for their marvelous support.  
After 20 years, they will pass the baton of 
chairperson over to Brothers Fred Doering, 
Earl Bollinger, and Ron Gardiner.  Let’s do 
it again in 2012!!! 
 
If you have occasion to frequent any of the 
following contributors or hole sponsors, please 
thank them for their contribution for the golf 
tournament. 
 
Barbara Ronchetto – Brian Schmersahl – Burkempers 
Restaurant – The Cooler – City of O'Fallon – 
Cleaveland Golf – Crabtree and Assoc. – The Dave 
Cissell Family – Don and Alice Forbeck – Eagle 
Springs – Elsberry IGA – Embassy Suites – Emerald 
View Farms – Ethyls – Falls at Turtle Creek – Four 
Points Communications – Golf Club of Wentzville – 
Greg Wilson – Home Depot – Incline Village – 
Innsbrook – Jim Hammond Sports Image – Krey 
Distributing – Longhorn Steakhouse – Luigi's & 
Raffaeles – Marty Hammond – McGurks – Mick's 
Exterminating – O'Fallon Brewery – O'Reilly's Auto 
Parts – Outback Steakhouse – Pantera's – Papa Johns 
– Papa Murphy Pizza – Pete's Drive Inn – Renaud 
Spirit Center – River City Rascals – Ron Schwane – 
Schneiders True Value – Show Me's – Sherwin - 
Williams Paint – Speedy Car Wash – SSM St. Joseph 
Hospital West – Stefanina's – Warrenton Golf Course 
– White Auto Body   
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HALL CLEANING 

The hall cleaning work list for September 
is as follows: 
 

Larry Buehler capt  240-5819 
 
H Alt…….314-609-8923  R Berkbuegler….980-2979 
G Haas….....240-6193  J Bruegenhemke..272-3054 
H Hisaw.......397-2065  Joe  Gryzmala…294-5620 
R Hackman...240-0699  K Hudnut….......978-3639 
J Kahr……….240-8577  J Kues…...........970-1323 
D Lammert....240-1522  B Lipinski….......978-4150 
M Schwarz..240-3442  V Mennemeier..272-4504  
M Perkins.....240-1155  M Saali..............978-7754 
J Schoenherr..978-3347  S Stegen……..272-0251 
F Volansky…..240-2737  T Wilmes….....397-0060 
S Perhacs…314-323-4416  B Valentine….379-1838  

 

GOLF TOURNAMENT HOLE SPONSORS 
 
Acropolis Investment Management –  Alice and Don 
Forbeck – AmerenUE – Assumption Athletic Association 
– Bank of Old Monroe – Beilsmith Brothers, Inc. – Big 
Creek Quarry – Mayor Bill Hennessey – Bill 
Schwendeman Family-Buckeye Hole – Bishop John 
Wurm Assembly – Council #2012 – Button Autobody – 
Child's Tire – County Home Improvement Center – 
Crabtree and Associates – Curtis and Joan Burkemper – 
Dave Cissell Family – Don & Carol Phillips and Family 
– Emerald View Turf Farms – Enterprise Bank and Trust 
– Family of MC Gentemann – Frank J. Meier, DMD – 
Fred Weber, Inc. – Friends of the Tides Beach Club – 
Hammond Creative Studios/Sports Image – Hawkins 
Construction – Hoff Heating and A/C, Inc. – In Memory 
of Dave Schwane – Knights of Columbus Bar Assn – 
Knights of Columbus Ladies Auxiliary – M . R. Bathe 
Electric, Inc. – M & S Liquor – MidPoint Dental, LLC – 
Missouri Turf, Inc. – Moneta Group – Mueller Prost PC – 
Mueller Floors, Inc. – O'Fallon Bowl – O'Fallon Kiwanis 
– O'Fallon Plaza – Old Monroe Knights of Columbus – 
Price - Gnade Ford, Inc. –  Proformance Signs and 
Graphics – Ralph Barrale - K of C Insurance – Riverside 
Ice – Sacred Heart K of C Council #6525 – Schulte 
Construction – SSM St. Joseph Hospital West – St. 
Barnabas Holy Name Society – St. Dominic High School 
– St. Paul Knights of Columbus Council #6415 – St. 
Theodore Knights of Columbus Council #9023 – State 
Farm Ins. - Tom Richardson, Greg Ransom – Tallwall 
Foundation Co., Inc. – TJ Wies Contracting, Inc. – 
Tuesday Morning Bogey Club 

 

 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 

Please remember the following in your 
prayers: Brothers Juan Ante, Don 
Aubuchon, Jim Beauvais, John Bland, 
James Borgmeyer, Rich Cierpiot, Eugene 
Cronk, Irv Dierkes, Rich Fetsch, Jim Herr, 
Bill Kirchoff, James “Tip” Koechner, Jim 
Kwarta, Kenny Lang, Bob Lepping, Vic 
Mennemeier, Phil Meyers, Gerald Nytes, 
Leroy Ortbals, Henry Prinster, Keith 
Schulte, Howard Van Booven, Fr. Jim 
Wilke, the wives of Brothers Charlie 
Fierling, Alan Hartman, Charles Pabst, 
Bob Valentine, the brother of Brother 
Vince Scully, the grandson of Brother 
Andy Barth, the grandson of Brother 
William Grumich, the mother-in-law of 
Brother David Huddleston, the brother of 
Brother David White, the aunt and sister of 
Brother Bill Kirchoff, the son of Brother 
Jerry Pieper, the daughter and sister of 
Brother Henry Prinster, the mother-in-law 
of Brother Mike Saali, the wife of Brother 
Al Seibold, the daughter-in-law of Brother 
John Vogel, the brother of Brother Ron 
Yeamans and all who have cancer or who 
are ailing.  Thanks for all the prayers for 
all who are or have been on the above list.  
 

GRAND KNIGHTS CORNER 
 

The council will be holding a Marian Hour 
of Prayer during the month of September.  
As of this time, the location, date, and time 
have yet to be determined.  Please check 
the council website and your e-mails for 
updates. 
 
 

 

 

 

BOWLING TOURNAMENT REPORT 
 

The State Bowling Tournament planning is 
moving along, and the event is just around 
the corner.  The tournament is the October 
22-23 and 29-30 at Frontier Lanes.  We 
will begin visiting other council in August 
and September to drum up interest.  Also, 
the prize fund has been increased this year 
by $500, thanks to a sponsorship from the 
Missouri Knights of Columbus Insurance 
Program General Agents!!!  So, please be 
sure to thank Ralph Barrale next time you 
see him for his Agency’s support.  Also, 
the hall will be open on both weekends of 
the tournament for drinks, appetizers, and a 
Texas Hold-Em Tournament.  The cards 
are open to anyone who wishes to 
participate, with all proceeds going to our 
chosen 2 charities, Therapeutic 
Horsemanship and United Services for the 
Handicapped.  Also, if you run a business, 
or think you know someone who can help, 
we are putting together an Ad Book, with 
spaces selling for $25 (1/4 page), $50 (1/2 
page), and $75 (full page).  Again, all 
proceeds will go to the 2 charities 
mentioned above.  If you are interested in 
bowling, or have an ad space to buy, please 
call me at 978-3639, and we’ll find a spot 
for you. 
 

STATE HORSESHOE TOURNAMENT 
 

A couple of teams from the council won 
places in the state Horseshoe Touney: Joe 
Wolf and Norbert Stoverink finished 3rd in 
the senior division and Ralph Pieper and 
Ralph Orf finished 4th in the senior 
division. 


